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Comments: When we have areas called "Wilderness," they should be dedicated to native wildlife (WILD-erness

for WILD-life).  The High Uintas Wilderness has been overgrazed by domestic sheep and cows, compromising

the watersheds, fouling lakes and streams, and degrading the experience of human visitors. Native bighorn

sheep are recovering, but if domestic sheep grazing continues, they are likely doomed.  Furthermore, the killing

of native predators such as wolves and grizzly bears should be prohibited.  WILD-erness for WILD-life -- ALL of

them!  Thank you.

 


